

Dear New Fourth Grade Family,

Welcome! We are looking forward to a productive year. Oftentimes, parents offer to donate supplies to the classroom. It would be very helpful if you could include the items below. Please note that these items would be donated to your child's classroom and shared by all children in a community manner. NO NAMES are necessary on these supplies. Please rest assured that no child will go without. Your donation is greatly appreciated.

- 1 three subject spiral notebook (college ruled)
- 2 composition books (black and white, **college ruled**)
- 5 pocket folders with prongs (Red, Green, Blue, Yellow and Orange)
- 2 extra-fine point sharpies (black)
- 2 highlighters (any color)
- 3 4-packs low order dry erase markers (dark colors only)
- 1 box Crayola colored pencils (12-count or more)
- 6-12 glue sticks
- 2 Magic Rub erasers
- 1 pair of Fiskar scissors
- 4 12 count #2 Ticonderoga pencils with erasers (sharpened)
- 1 personal pencil sharpener
- 1 ruler-sized plastic pencil box any color (you may to have another pencil box with supplies for use at home)
- 1 post-it pads (3x3)
- 2 paper towel rolls
- 1 large tissue boxes
- 2 containers of disinfecting cleaning wipes
- 1 set of ear buds or head phones for technology use
- \$10.00 for LAE Student Planner (Minder Binder) make checks payable to LAUSD

Students will be required to record homework assignments, due dates, and upcoming events daily in their planner.

See you August 16. Have a wonderful and relaxing summer!

Sincerely, The Fourth Grade Team